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Will St Helens and Knowsley Hospitals NHS Trust be considering the replacement or purchase of any patient trolleys in the current financial year (April 2024 – March 2025), and if yes, for which hospitals/departments please? To clarify, I am referring to ED/resus/trauma trolleys, endoscopy trolleys, theatre/recovery trolleys, patient transfer trolleys, and short stay ward trolleys.


St Helens and Knowsley Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust and Southport and Ormskirk Hospital NHS Trust became a single legal entity known as Mersey and West Lancashire Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust on 1st July 2023, as such parts of the response may be provided in two sections relating to the hospital sites of each of the legacy organisations.
The trust has no formalised plans for this year to replace patient trolleys.
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